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HB 3037      HOUSE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION 

 

Oppose bean counting by government and particularly when these studies and 

counts involve children. 

 

Is it incomprehensible to the legislature that all Oregon school children in the 5th or 

6th grade should have the opportunity to go to outdoor school? 

 

Why the study of children when the count of students eligible to attend should be 

counted by district each year and the districts amount the district intends to contribute 

to the outdoor school program. 

  

The legislature invariably makes the process more complicated, when the basic 

principal, its all about head count and the contribution of the school district, not the 

study of the child participating. 


